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June 2020 
 
 

To all Parents/Carers – Year 7 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Year 7 Pantomime – Jack and the Beanstalk. 
Tuesday 8th December 2020 

 
 
As the festive season approaches, the Year 7 team would like to offer your son/daughter the opportunity to 
see this year’s Rock & Roll pantomime – Jack and the Beanstalk, at the Wolsey Theatre, Ipswich on:  

Tuesday 8th December 2020. 
 
We plan to leave school at 12.30pm and travel to the Wolsey Theatre by coach. The pantomime is due to 
start at 1.30pm and will run for approximately 2.5 hours finishing at around 4:00pm. We aim to be back at 
Copleston Sixth Form car park for approximately 4.45pm where arrangement for collection of students will 
need to be made by you. Pupils will be expected to wear full school uniform. 
 
The cost of the trip will be £22.00. Please can the payment be made via ParentMail – A payment option for 
this trip will be made available through the App in due course and you will be notified. 
 
Please note that if the trip is oversubscribed we will complete a ballet to ensure a fair process. We would of 
course like to open this up to the whole year group, however, we are not able facilitate this due to 
student/staff ratios. We were only able to secure 80 tickets as this event is so popular. 
 
There will be a brief meeting for those wishing to attend before the trip so to confirm final arrangements – 
date to be confirmed nearer the time.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the school.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss H Bradshaw 
Leader of Learning - Year 7  
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